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Autumn Shed Barbeque 
  

 

  

 

Friday 23rd March 2018   12 noon for 12:30 pm 

 

$10 donation per member for meal & beverage. 

 

Come along to celebrate this lovely season of the year and to celebrate the completion of the New 

Extension Structure. It may raise your enthusiasm to pitch in and contribute to the fit-out in coming 

weeks. 

  

For catering purposes, please register on the form at the Shed or send an e-mail to 

kushed@bigpond.com 
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Shed Extension progress 
  

 

A pictorial of the construction stages of the extensions. Next is the painting of the floor to seal the 

concrete before we start the biggest Shed project for a while….the fit-out.  
    

 

 



  

 

Grinding Wheels Need Respect 
  

 

Once again, another grinding wheel has been used incorrectly. When there is a sign on the 

grinding wheel stating that Aluminium & Brass should not be ground on that machine 

please take notice! If it is not steel then use the linisher bench machine to the right of the 

grinding wheels. The one with the abrasive belt. 

  

In other instances, the grinding wheels have been deeply grooved by members doing 

heavy work all on the one spot of the wheel. When grinding always move backwards and 

forwards across the whole surface of the wheel. This not only keeps the wheel nice and flat 

but also stops the item that is being ground from burning by moving to cooler parts of the 

stone all the time. 

  

Different grinders have been set up for different tasks, if you are unsure of a grinder 

operation please seek help. There is a separate wheel for carbide steels only. 

  

Some of your fellow shedders have to spend considerable time on repairs and redressing 

the grinding wheels rather than working on their own projects. This is a good time to thank 

them for their efforts and to remind others to have respect for their work by taking care in 

the use of the tools and machinery in our shed.  

  

 
 

 



  

 

 

Toy Car Restoration Project Finished 
  

 

The Shed project was assisted by a wide cast of artisans, apologies if you are not 

mentioned.  

• Mike Vernon (assisted by others e.g. Jack Zylmans) - mechanics, repair of steering, 

replacing tyres and clean up wheels etc 

• David Wood - replaced seat back, wooden tray, dash board and general clean-up & 

varnish 

• Malcolm Bailey - made and fitted new steering wheel 

• John Beales - welded steel push frame 

  

 
 

 

Shed Projects 
  

 

  

 

 

                       Wood turning                                                  Micrometer machining  

  

 



 

 

 

 

              Sanding honour board                                                    Cabinet making  

  

 

  

 

 

                 Sharpening drills                                                   Building airplane wings  

  

 

The wide variety of projects that are undertaken in the shed is not often recognised. Here 

are just a few of them. 

  

 
 

 

 

Cooler Bag 

 

This cooler bag has been kicking around for a while 

as seems to be lost property. It is now at the back of 

lunch room. 

  

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

Notice 
 

Wood Turning Student Newsletter March 2018 

Click here to download  
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